
Prayer Requests: Continued safety on the road, health, provision for Alaska/Arizona trips 

Upcoming schedule: Mar – Apr. FL, GA, TN, AR, IL     BIG UPCOMING TRIPS & PROJECTS – Alaska, Arizona & NM 

 

 

 

January – February 2025 

Report Letter 

Dear Churches, Pastors, and Friends: 

 

Ps 61:2-3 From the end of the earth will I cry unto thee, when my heart is overwhelmed: lead me to 

the rock that is higher than I. For thou hast been a shelter for me, and a strong tower from the 

enemy.  

Over the past two months, these verses have been a comfort to me again and again. Although we 

thought my mother was doing somewhat better, she again tried to take her life. We are doing 

everything in our power to help her, but she is at a very difficult place of not wanting help. Please 

pray with us and for us as options to help her are very limited.  

In the midst of these trials God has been so good to us. With every bad report comes a nugget of 

grace from the Father. In December, we reported our pledged support was at 62%. In the past two 

months we have had at least ten churches take us on for support and we are now at 73% pledged 

support. Praise God for his goodness to us and thank you to all the churches who have partnered 

with us to Serve God’s Servants!  

We began January presenting our ministry at Mid-County Baptist Church in Nederland, TX and doing a 

couple day project with them – putting another doorway in their fellowship hall and helping them 

paint it as well. God blessed our time with them. We also were able to help Church planter Stephen 

Childers in Malden, MO in February with tearing out some sheetrock out of several rooms. It is 

amazing to see God guide our steps on this journey – sometimes even with cancellations and 

rescheduling we know our lives are in the hands of a loving Heavenly Father.  

Please pray for our upcoming trip to Alaska in May and June. We will be assisting Job Hale in the 

Bethel region, Bro. Pinnix with Remote Alaska Missions, and church planter Kevin Baker in the 

Anchorage area as well as have the opportunity to present Serving God’s Servants in multiple 

churches there. What wonderful opportunities we have when we just surrender to God’s will for us to 

serve! More and more opportunities are presenting themselves to serve and we pray for God’s 

direction! Thank you for all you do holding the ropes for us – we are so grateful! For Christ, 

The Hershberger Family 

Luke 22:32 …when thou art converted, strengthen thy brethren.             Phil 2:22 …he hath served with me in the gospel 

 

Visit our website at: 

ccbchs.com/sgs 

or 

on  Facebook @  

Serving God’s Servants 

The Hershbergers  

P.O. Box 145 

Wilburn, AR 72179 

501-270-2128 

sgs2encourage@gmail.com 

Sent by: Cleburne County Baptist Church - Pastor Tim Crumpton 

  Please send Support to our church’s mission board:  

People to People 

1111 S. 6th St. 

Heber Springs, AR 72543 

Memo: Hershberger Support 

 



  

Construction Projects, 

Missions Conferences, Trials, 

Blessings, New and Old Friends 

in the Ministry, Getting to 

record a new CD, and four flat 

tires in a month – a new 

record! 


